Office of the City Attorney

Robert K. Weber City Attorney



Scott R. Letteney Deputy City Attorney

Nicole F. Loop Assistant City Attorney

Stacey Salvo Paralegal

July 9, 2009

HONORABLE JOHN T. DICKERT and MEMBERS OF THE COMMON COUNCIL

RE:

Claim for damages/reimbursement

Dear Mayor Dickert and Aldermen:

The following claim has been received as indicated below, and this office has gathered information to assess the claim. Based upon the information that is available to me, it is my recommendation that the claim be denied.

 Kathy Bergquist, 3360 S Elmwood Drive, claims reimbursement in the amount of \$866.86 for damages to her vehicle when she drove under a low-hanging tree branch in the 1900 block of Deane Boulevard on August 15, 2008. The City denies liability.

Sincerely,

Nicole F. Loop

Assistant City Attorney

/ss c:

Ald. McCarthy

City Hall 730 Washington Avenue, Room 201 Racine, Wisconsin 53403 262-636-9115 262-636-9570 FAX